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You're invited to join us for a 30-minute webinar session addressing the long-awaited changes that the FTC
made to the premerger notification form and associated instructions. The new HSR rules, announced by
the FTC on October 10, 2024, require more detailed information and additional information in several
areas, including:

● Transaction and strategic documents, as well as additional ordinary-course business documents that
discuss competition in the markets affected by the transaction (collectively called 4(c) documents),
including any documents prepared for the deal team leaders (rather than only those prepared for officers
and directors of the merging entities) and documents in draft form shared with a director.

● Sales and customer information in overlapping business lines and in non-horizontal business
relationships (such as supply relationships).

● Additional deal-related information, including the strategic rationale for the transaction.

● More detailed information about minority investors.

Register online to attend this webinar. 

Please note that since the total duration of this event is 30 minutes in length, no CLE will be offered.
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